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Dr. Kenneth Ciarrocca, Rotary Club President

& Scout Gregory L. Ryan, Jr.

Westfield Rotary Club Helps Eagle Scout Project

On Tuesday February 17th, Gregory Ryan Jr. was invited to speak at the weekly meeting of the Westfield Rotary Club.  Gregory spoke about his very ambitious Eagle Scout Project to convert a standard playground system to a wheelchair accessible playground. The conversion will allow the current playground at Memorial Park in Westfield to be a fun and safe place for children of all abilities. After the presentation Gregory was given a $1000.00 donation by Rotary Club president Dr. Kenneth Ciarrocca.  Anyone interested in donating to the project can make checks payable to “United Fund of Westfield” and mark in the memo section “Memorial Park Eagle Project”. Please mail checks to:

Gregory L. Ryan, Jr. 

c/o United Fund of Westfield 

Memorial Park Eagle Project

301 North Avenue, West

Westfield, NJ  07090-1431

